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9-9-20	Contacted Kenny at M&H to replace 3 culverts. Eagle Lane at 				intersection of The Loop Road, Dig Safe #20203614214. Barbara Lane 		at intersection of The Loop Road, Dig Safe #20203614166, and The 			Loop Road 100 feet down from Barbara Lane. Dig Safe 					#20203614206. Work can commence after 0730 hours on September 		10th, 2020.
9-16-20	Due to high winds several trees bent over into the roadway. Cut back 			three small trees on The Loop Road.
9-28-20	Contacted Kenny reference grading. Will talk to Scott and get back to 			me.
9-30-20	Contacted Kutting Edge to cut up a large pine tree that fell across Tilt 			O’ The Kilt. No bill as of 11-11-20
10-26-20	Contacted Kenny again at M&H. The culvert replacement will be 			postponed until the spring.
11-3-20	Received approximately 4 inches of snow. Burgess plowed and 				sanded our main roads.
11-11-20	Scott started to grade our roads, was given a map that shows trouble 		spots. Advised that he will only grade areas that need it. Grading 			should be completed by Friday, November 13th, 2020.
11-12-20	Contacted Kenny to remove an old, small metal culvert, on the Lynn 			Way. The culvert was sticking above the ground and was removed by 			Ed Zambraski for safety reasons. Also advised Kenny to look at Tilt O’ 			The Kilt road and get back to me on what can be done to improve the 		road and make it accessible for snow plowing. There is a new house 			being built and a few lots have been cleared. Residents want to be 			able to get to their homes/properties in the winter. We must make 			the necessary improvements to this road so it can be safely 				negotiated.			 
		Overall, we managed to maintain and upgrade our roads over this 			past summer. We also replaced additional ageing culverts. I wanted 			to get additional work done, in the form of ditching, but due to 			M&H’s busy schedule, that never happened.
		As of this writing, no bills for the 2020/2021 budget have been                                                   		received.                                    

		Dave Arthurs
		Hola Road Commissioner

		
